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Hello to the new 6SW!  

I've heard that you had a really successful time in Year 5, working incredibly 
hard and learning many new things. However, your Year 5 journey is coming 
to an end, and very soon you will be moving into Year 6. I'm pleased to tell 
you that starting in September 2024, you will be part of Class 6SW. 

My name is Mr. Scott and guess what? I’ll be your Year 6 teacher this year, 
along with the wonderful Mrs. Walker! The other year 6 teachers will be Mrs 
Johnson and Mrs Page, who will be known as Miss Smith as of September. 

Later this week, I will be meeting you in person, and you will spend some time in your new 
classroom with me and the rest of your class. I'm excited to learn all about you and to share 
some of the wonderful things we have to look forward to in Year 6. 

It goes without saying that we expect you to work hard, shine bright and be kind 
throughout the year. Becoming the oldest in the school we expect you to continue show 
everyone else how it is done, by following our school rules: ‘be ready, be respectful and be 
safe’. 

I’ve been a teacher for almost 30 years, and I've spent 20 fantastic years at Broadway Junior 
School. I might have even taught some of your family members! Year 6 is such an exciting year 
group to teach. I can't wait to help you get ready for your SATs and dive into all the amazing 
things we'll learn in our super exciting curriculum. I’m really looking forward to seeing you grow 
smarter and more confident throughout the year. We're going to have an awesome learning 
adventure together! 

While I love teaching all subjects, my absolute favourites are computing and science. I’m sure 
we will develop knowledge and skills in these areas and be ready for our future. 

This year is going to be epic, and I can't wait to get started! 

Best wishes, 
 
Mr Scott 


